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September 6, 1979

FREEDOM OF INFORMAT10N
ACT REQUEST

Mr. Joseph Felton
Director of the Division N '

of Rules and Records A.fC 'd ~/O-7 f
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555 .

Dear Mr. Felton:

I hereby request, under the Freedom of
Information Act, that I be supplied with a copy of the
memorandum in your possession authored by Victor
Stello, which memorandum pertains to the sequence of
events at Three-Mile Island.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
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SRD:cp Samuel R. Dolgow

7 9 0 9 2 40 ft&
(M lp

L

t


